

SAINT SOPHIA GREEK ORTHODOX CHURCH

440 WHITEHALL ROAD, ALBANY, NY 12208 -1520 TEL. (518) 489-4442 FAX (518) 489-0374 WEBSITE: WWW.STSOPHIAALBANY.ORG

†Rev. Father Patric Legato, Proistamenos

September 21, 2021

Dear Parishioners,

April 3,1922 marks the year of our inception as St. Sophia Church, at 8 Lancaster St. in downtown Albany. We are planning a celebration of our Centennial throughout 2022. This historical journey will be the biggest gathering since our last Greek Festival and will culminate in a Gala at the Capital Center just steps from the ground where our first church stood.

We hope that everyone will help in make this a year of many precious memories by attending as many events as possible. We have packaged many of the activities together in various Sponsorship levels. Everyone will be able to purchase tickets to all events as well as to have their family history and memorable pictures of all who established the Community of St. Sophia.

Please find promotional materials regarding the Centennial, with much more to be mailed later.

Rev. Father Patric Legato, Honorary Chairman

Harry J. Ermides, General Chairman